
 

COVID-19 SAFETY AND WELLNESS NOTICE 

Cathedral High School plans to conduct live/in-person/on-campus classes, athletic and other 
extracurricular events, meetings, daycare services, and other business connected with the 2020/2021 
School Year (Activities).  Please know Cathedral has developed plans and procedures to reduce the 
risks of exposure to COVID-19 associated with attendance at all Activities and all staff and attendees 
are expected to comply with those plans.   The procedures are based on numerous sources, including 
guidance from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and applicable state and 
local public health agencies.  We have posted the School’s current COVID-19 Mitigation Plan(s) ​at 
gocathedral.com/cathedrals-covid-19-response. 

While at Cathedral High School, please wear a mask at all times, comply with posted and 
governmental recommended social distancing guidelines (i.e., 6-feet), avoid handshakes, and 
regularly and thoroughly wash your hands.  We also ask you to cooperate with additional requests or 
guidance from Cathedral representatives for specific events or situations. 

 
Before coming to Cathedral High School for any activity or reason, please assess your own health as 
well as those of any minors you will be accompanying.  If you experience 2 or more unexplained 
symptoms listed below or have had close contact with or cared for someone medically diagnosed 
with COVID-19 within the last 14 days, please do not attend the activity. 
 

● Fever greater than 100 degrees 
● Cough 
● Congestion/runny nose 
● Diarrhea 
● Nausea / vomiting 
● Sore throat 
● Muscle Pain 

● Fatigue 
● Chills 
● Red Eyes 
● Shortness of breath / trouble breathing 
● New loss of taste or smell 
● Or any symptoms added by the CDC 

 

The School makes health and safety a priority for all, both through its ​current COVID-19 Mitigation 
Plan(s) ​and other good-faith efforts.  However, COVID-19 by nature spreads easily and sustainably, 
and public health authorities guidance emphasizes the risk of exposure in large group settings.  Even 
with the exercise of due diligence and following CDC and other public health guidelines, the School 
cannot – and makes no claim to – eliminate the risks of potential exposure to or harm from COVID-19 
or other communicable diseases associated with: (1) accessing or being present on School premises 
or  at Activities; (2) participating in the Activities as a student, guest, bystander/observer or in any 
other capacity; or (3) otherwise interacting with School or Activity representatives or any other persons 
at or in connection with the Activities.  All individuals participating in the Activities or entering 
Cathedral premises do so at their own risk. 

Questions regarding the Events or the Plans can be directed to:  

Beth Ernst, Human Resources, ​bernst@gocathedral.com​ ​.   
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